From: Xu, Shirley

To: Herrera, Tomas
Subject: FW: Update on new RSO Lic #04-17814-01E
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 6:23:35 PM

From: mtepper@interscienceinstitute.com <mtepper@interscienceinstitute.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 2:56 PM

To: Xu, Shirley <Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] Update on new RSO Lic #04-17814-01E

Dear Shirley,

Thank you for taking my call. | am writing to provide an update that the new RSO for Inter Science
Institute, Inc. License #04-17814-01E located in Inglewood, CA is Augustine Okonko. Mr Okonko has
been the Alternate RSO with Inter Science since 2011. The appropriate forms are being filed with the
State of California Health and Service Agency, Department of Radioactive Materials Licensing.

Should you need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With kind regards,
Mia

Mia S. Tepper, MBA

Chief Operating Officer (COO)
Inter Science Institute, Inc.
944 W. Hyde Park Blvd
Inglewood, CA 90302

(310) 677-3322

Fax: (310) 677-2846

Cell: (310) 560-2786
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